

NR_key_name: 2282C0CC48EFDBAB85256341004B0924
SendTo: CN=Christopher Barger/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Dave Montague/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 06/06/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 9:40:10 AM
ComposedDate: 06/06/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 9:39:35 AM
Subject: Re: Picnic Update
I forgot to tell you I'll most likely bring someone withg me...DaveTo:ALLcc:From:Christopher Barger/ARRBDate:06/05/96 03:04:44 PMSubject:Picnic UpdateWe have had a slight change in plans... if it rains saturday, we are going to postpone the picnic for another day, rather than have an indoor party. I think it would just work best.The current plan looks like this: since they are currently predicting rain for the weekend, if they are still predicting as much on Friday afternoon, David and I will make the call to postpone and let everyone know before they leave work. If the forecast changes, then David and I will make the final call on Saturday morning; whether to say, "Green, Green," or "abort, abort." Around 11:00 on Saturday, if we'd planned on holding it but decide to cancel, I will call people and get a telephone tree going to fill people in. If you don't hear from me, expect to be there at 1:00 or soon thereafter.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: